
Upcoming Dates 

11/07/2017—School Disco 

12/07/17—Sports Day at 1pm 

18/07/17—Year 6 Trip  

20/07/17—Year 6 Leavers                                

    Assembly at 10am 

Last Day of Term—20/07/2017 

           at 1pm 

06/09/17—All Children back to 

     school  

Last day of Term  

It has been another very busy term here at High Street and things are continuously changing. 

At the end of the Summer term we will sadly be saying goodbye to Mrs Hill, Administrator,  

Miss Miskin, Teaching Assistant and Mr Mann, Year 4 teacher.  We wish them all lots of luck 

for the future.  

 Because of this  we feel there is a need for additional organisational time to allow us to be  

prepared for the start of the new term. Therefore there have been some amendments to the 

school calendar. The school will now be closed for all children on Thursday 20th July in the    

afternoon and all day on Friday 21st July. This means children will now break up for the  

summer holidays on Thursday 20th July at 1pm.  

We are in the process  of organising classes for September and a further letter will go out 

shortly.  

Many thanks for your understanding and apologies for any inconvenience that this may cause.  

Friday 30th June 2017—Issue 4 

Sports Day  

Sports day will be held on Wednesday 12th July at 

1pm.  

Please can you make sure your child arrives to school in 
their PE kit.                                                                                       

 We  are hoping the weather will be nice so we advise 

the children have a named water bottle, sun hat and 

sun cream.  

There will be refreshments available 

to buy on the day.  

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

Year 6 leavers assembly will take place on 

Thursday 20th July at 10 am. We hope to 

see many of you joining us.  



Year 5 Camping Trip  

We hope the year 5   

children had a lovely time 

on their camping trip, we 

shall look forward to 

hearing all about it.  

 

School Disco  

On Tuesday 11th July we will be having a school disco for Year 2—Year 6 children 

Only. It will start at 4:30 pm and finish at 6 pm. There will be a £3 charge and 

this will include a burger or a hotdog and a drink. 

Please bring extra money as there will be lots more refreshments 

to buy!  

You can book your child’s place and pay at the school office.  

Parking  

We have had some feedback recently regarding the parking 

around the school at the end of the day, particularly in    

Valletort Place. Please can you ensure you are parking safely, 

parking on double yellow lines and pavements is causing  

problems for cars to drive through and for 

our children to cross the roads safely.  

Universal Free School Meal 

Forms  

The current Reception and Year 

1 children have been issued with 

universal free school meal 

forms. Please can you complete 

these as soon as possible and 

return to the school office.  

High Street Primary Nursery  

As many of you know, here at High Street Primary 

Academy we have a Nursery unit for 2-4 year olds. 

We still have spaces available for 

September and we are currently 

booking induction visits in for July. 

If you would like more information 

please come  and speak to the school 

office.  


